
CORRIGENDUM 

The ICMR-NICED, Kolkata published an advertisement to fill up various vacant posts 

through direct recruitment. This advertisement was published in the Telegraph dated 

19.05.2015, the Times of India dt. 19.05.2015, the Institute and ICMR Website. However, 

due to some administrative reasons, the process for filling up of the following posts is 

hereby cancelled. 

1. Technical Assistant- 5 posts 

2. Multi- tasking(MTS)(Technical)- 2 posts 

Accordingly application fees submitted by the candidates will be returned. Hence, all the 

candidates who have paid the application fees are requested to provide their complete bank 

details viz. Name of the bank and branch with IFSC code, A/C No. etc. as per attached 

format to this office email (refundniced@gmail.com) by 31/07/2019 for refund of the fees 

paid by them. 

The recruitment process for the post of Lower Division Clerk (2 posts) will be continued.  

 

                                 Administrative Officer 

for Director 

                                                                                                                                    ICMR-NICED 

   kolkata 

 


